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NEW QUESTION: 1An administrator has finished configuring the zoning on their MDS-series
switch and issues the following command; zoneset activate name ActiveZS vsan 100What
happens?A. Zoneset ActiveZS is created on VSAN 100.B. Zoneset ActiveZS is activated on VSAN
100.C. VSAN 100 is created and activated.D. VSAN 100 is named ActiveZSAnswer: AExplanation:
Explanation/Reference:Reference: http://www.cisco.com/en/US/products/ps5989/
prod_troubleshooting_guide_chapter09186a008067a309.html (see resolving host and storage
not in the same zone using fabric manager, step 4)

NEW QUESTION: 2The administrator needs to identify any security role references and security
constraints in a web application.How can the administrator identify these roles and
constraints?A. Web deployment descriptor using IBM Assembly and Deploy Tools.B.
ibmconfigfolder in the application after using the EARExpander command.C. Security role to
user/group mapping by using the Integrated Solutions Console (ISC).D.
ibm-application-ext.xmlfile using a text editor.Answer: AExplanation:Explanation/Reference:
Securing web applications using an assembly tool.You can use three types of web login
authentication mechanisms to configure a web application: basic authentication, form-based
authentication and client certificate-based authentication. Protect web resources in a web
application by assigning security roles to those resources.References:
https://www.ibm.com/support/knowledgecenter/SS7JFU_8.5.5/com.ibm.websphere.nd.doc/
ae/tsec_secweb_atk.html

NEW QUESTION: 3After receiving the hardware components from a vendor that will be used
later in the project, the project manager sends an email the agreed-upon contract. The project
manager later discovers that some of the components do not work properly.What should the
project manager have done to avoid this?A. Used the claim administration techniqueB. Spent
more time planning for this taskC. Completed a performance inspection of the deliverablesD.
Utilized expert judgment on workmanshipAnswer: C
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